
 
 
 

Scalby School 

being the best we can be 

 
Monday 1 July 2024 

 
Dear Resident 
 
Thank you for your ongoing patience with the building work taking place at Scalby School. It 
has been a very busy year, and I am pleased to say that we are now starting to come 
towards the end. We are hoping to have all major works completed by the end of 
September.  
 
I will update you now on the work phases being completed.  
 
Update Phase 1 – Portakabin Construction 
 
The substation work has commenced and going well. The work will continue throughout the 
summer holidays and Northern Powergrid will then need to action the changeover. Once 
this has been completed it means we will hopefully be able to remove the generator and the 
soil mound in the Autumn term.  
 
Update Phase 2 (July and August) remodelling of the outdoor area on the school 
playground 
 
The smaller marquee that we have been using as a dining room space has now been taken 
down and ground works have now commenced in that area to allow us to build a new dining 
room on to the side of the current gym. 
 
We hope to be able to remodel the school playground over the summer holidays to provide 
new tennis courts for the students and retain a playground area. We are awaiting 
confirmation that this work will go ahead in the holidays, but we are optimistic that this will 
be completed in time for students to return to school in September.  
 
We will endeavour to keep you updated with any further information.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr C Robertson 
Headteacher  
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